
From: Richard Roberts  

Sent: 19 April 2023 

To: Peter Taylor  

Subject: RE: Potholes in Waƞord 

Dear Peter, 

Thank you for your pothole leƩer. 

The great news is that the winter damage is being repaired with an increased HCC budget for just this 
purpose and as you welcome, a very useful nearly £4million grant from Government as well. 

Waƞord will receive, as it always does, a fair share of all the investment in Herƞordshire’s roads 
whether from grants and or through the Highways budget, which has increased significantly this year. 

On my last visit to Waƞord Football Club I was pleased to see an excellent resurfacing of Vicarage 
road outside the club, ensuring safe passage for vehicles and supporters. 

Can I suggest that all faults are referred into the fault reporƟng system where urgent potholes are 
fixed within 24 hours. 

Herƞordshire’s roads are some of the best in the country with addiƟonal investment in residenƟal 
roads in recent years. 

My very best wishes 

Richard 


